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Brevard Zoo opening following Hurricane Milton

MELBOURNE, Fla., October 11, 2024 — Brevard Zoo will reopen Friday, October 11, at 
11 a.m. following a two-day closure due to Hurricane Milton. This decision was made 
after a thorough assessment of the Zoo's animal residents and the grounds. The Zoo is 
thankful to share its staff and animal residents are safe and well.

Boo at the Zoo, the Zoos' annual family friendly Halloween activity, will be held as 
planned on Saturday, October 12, and Sunday, October 13. 

### 

Brevard Zoo is home to more than 800 animals representing 170 species from all over the 
world. As a not-for-profit organization, it is a leader in the fields of animal wellness, 
education and conservation. More information is available at www.brevardzoo.org.
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